
 

Yes!   
I would like to ensure a great library for the Town of Merton and the          

surrounding communities. Enclosed is my check payable to the Town Hall 

Library Foundation (a 501(c)(3) corporation) in the amount of: 

□  $1,000+                         □  $250 - $499                    □  $ 50 - $99 

□  $500 - $999                   □  $100 - $249                    □ Other_______________ 

 

□  Please contact me concerning naming opportunities for the planned expansion of the       

 children’s area. 

Dear Friend of the Town Hall Library, 
 
To many of us, it may seem like yesterday that we opened the doors to our updated Town 

Hall Library. Actually, it was August 2009 when we introduced our community to dramatically 

increased space, comfortable seating, enhanced accessibility, and a children’s area that more 

than doubled in size. 

 

Those improvements were enthusiastically received by our members. But there are still three 

areas which need immediate attention. The Town Hall Library Foundation Board asks your 

help in funding these items: 

 

Even though the children’s area was enlarged in 2009, more space is needed 

due to the popularity of our programs (and that’s a good thing!). We would 

like to open up the area into the unfinished space available in the Library’s 

basement to offer more room for materials and add a small theater space to 

accommodate programming. In addition, an expansion of the children’s area 

would  make the downstairs restrooms (already constructed) accessible to 

families - no more running upstairs to get to the facilities.  

 

Name  

 

Address  

 

Email               Phone 



The Town Hall Library Foundation:  
a non-profit organization providing support through private contributions  

for furnishings, programs and facilities to ensure the Town Hall Library’s  

continued status as a great library responsive to community needs. 

 

 

Thank you for your donation to the Town Hall Library Foundation to help  renovate, safeguard and 
expand our facilities. Your gift will be acknowledged by the Foundation. Please check with your financial 
advisor regarding the potential tax benefits of your donation. 

Please mail your donation to: Town Hall Library 

    Attn: THL Foundation 

    PO Box 158 

    North Lake WI  53064 

From page one 

 

The new restrooms added during the previous renovation are wonderful. How-

ever, the facilities in the old section of the Library were not updated. We 

would like to update the women’s and men’s rooms with the same type of   

environmentally friendly fixtures as are in the new section of the Library. 

 

Our Library staff is known throughout the area as friendly, knowledgeable and 

capable. What they are not is omniscient. With three floors, it is impossible for 

staff at the Circulation Desk to know who is on the upper and lower levels and 

what they are doing. To protect the Library and its patrons, we would like to 

add security cameras. 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of a gift to support this effort to renovate, 

safeguard and expand our Library. Our goal is to raise $100,000; our hope is to conclude 

this campaign quickly so that these improvements can be implemented as soon as possible. 

 

Let us know if you have any questions or would like more information about the project.  

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Your Town Hall Library Foundation Board: Mary Lou Findley, Tom Harbeck, Mary Korkor, 

Karen Gosewehr, Rob Moebius, Jane Ewens and Rick Luedke 


